
Somersworth High School Boys Soccer Fundraisers 2018  

  

 

Soccer season is upon us, and we just wanted to take a minute and tell you about the Boys Soccer 

Boosters!   

The SHS Boys Soccer Boosters was formed to help offset some of the costs that are associated 

with soccer.  Boosters help with the player participant fees, supplies and equipment, and other 

costs that come up during the season. Because we are nonprofit, we do a few fundraisers during 

the season and wanted to let you know about them! 

1.) Dunkin Donut Booklets – these will be handed out to players to sell starting the week of 

8/20 and will be due back to us on Sept 7th.  Details to come, but each player has the 

chance to sell these booklets to offset the cost of the player fees.  

 

2.) Car wash as VIP in Somersworth – we will be having a car wash on Sunday, August 19th at 

VIP (next to Walmart) in Somersworth from 10am-2pm.  We will be asking the boys to sign 

up for a 2 hour shift so we can have all hands on deck!  Fingers crossed for a beautiful day! 

 

3.) Meat Bingo – yes, you heard it right! Come play bingo and win fresh meat with us at the 

Dover Moose on Saturday, September 22nd.  Tell your friends – the more, the merrier – 

come have fun and maybe win some meat or a basket with prizes! 

 

4.) Senior Night – October 16th will be our Senior Night!  We will be playing under the lights on 

the football field, and we will be selling concessions and need some help! Invite your family 

and friends to come watch the boys play under the lights as we celebrate our Senior 

players! 

 

Boosters are always looking for new members and help!  Please consider joining and 

helping out us provide a great soccer season for our kids! We have a few meetings each 

year to plan the fundraisers and a lot of fun in the process! If interested, please contact us -  

Wendy Karcher (wendykarcher@rocketmail.com), Donna Pincince (dmpin@comcast.net) 

or Doria Turner (j_dturner@hotmail.com) and we can give you some details! 

 

Thanks in advance for support – we are looking forward to another year of great soccer 

games! 

 

 


